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Chris Green 
Solicitor 
Royal College of Nursing 
11/15 Dix’s Field 
Exeter EX1 1 QA 

13 November 2008 

Dear Mr Green, 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Thank you for your letter received via e-mail. I am happy for you to have a copy of 
the bundle and I am grateful to Hampshire PCT for providing that. 

I note the position with regard to your clients and you will no doubt let me know if 
you have any representations at this stage when you have read the papers. 

I also note the position with regard to Sylvia Giffin for which many thanks. 

Yours sincerely, 

Andrew Bradley 
Hm Coroner 


